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KEY ACTIVITIES 

 Upgrade existing shared path from Crawley Street to the tennis courts in GE Robinson 

Park (near the water fountain), including a raised crossover at Crawley Street 

 Install a power cable and communications conduit from the intersection of Powell Street 

and Robinson Road through GE Robinson Park to Reservoir 1 

 Reinstate the open space west of GE Robinson Park, north of Crawley Street. 

 

Shared path upgrade to improve safety 
From mid-April, the project team will commence works on upgrading the shared path within 

GE Robinson Park, from Crawley Street to the tennis courts. At the Crawley Street 

intersection, the path will be raised to link to the existing path along Robinson Road. These 

safety upgrade works are being undertaken in collaboration with Darebin City Council.  

Construction of the raised path across the intersection of Crawley Street and Robinson Road 

will be completed in two stages to ensure vehicle access through to Down Street. There may 

be a short delay when we asphalt and line mark the road. Please allow extra time when 

travelling around these works.  

Access for pedestrians and cyclists in and out of GE Robinson Park at Crawley Street will be 

maintained. As there will be localised detours, please look out for signage to navigate safely 

around our works.  

The following graphic shows the location and staging of the shared path works. 

  



 

 

 

  

Installing conduit 
These works will involve excavating a shallow trench so we can install a power cable and 

conduit from Powell Street to connect Melbourne Water’s communications network. This work 

will be completed in conjunction with the shared path upgrade to minimise disruption.  

 

Reinstatement 

Once we have completed these works the project team will resurface and hydro seed the open 

space west of GE Robinson Park. The grass will need some time to establish and grow. 

Construction hours 

These works will be performed during the day between 7am to 6pm Monday to Saturday. 

Thanks for your patience as we complete this work - the last of our pipeline construction 

activities and reinstatement. We expect all our work to be completed by the end of June 2018. 

 

More information 

 Phone 1800 754 077  

 Email m40@melbournewater.com.au 

 Visit www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m40 

 Contact our TTY and Interpreter services 

TTY on 133 677       Interpreter service on 131 450 
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